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September 6, 2018 

 

Re: Enmax utility relocation – 114 Avenue & 29 St S.E. 

In preparation for the Green Line LRT, The City will be completing several Enabling Works construction 

projects along the future Green Line alignment. These projects include works such as utility relocation, 

utilities protection and land preparation. Doing this work now ensures the right-of-way will be ready for 

major Green Line construction of tracks and stations starting in 2020. 

There is an upcoming Enabling Works project happening in your area to relocate an ENMAX utility line 

just north of the intersection at 114 Avenue & 29 Street S.E. The work will include running new 

underground ducts from the NE entrance of the Douglas Glen Park and Ride south to approximately 20 

m north of the intersection before it will cross under 29 Street to the commercial complex on the other 

side of the road.  This work will involve digging a trench along 29 Street within the construction area, 

along with a pit on either side of the street where the underground duct will cross. It will also involve 

creating two sight holes in the road to make sure the directional drill doesn’t impact the water, storm 

and sanitary lines within the road.   
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Impacts 

Two-way traffic will be maintained on 29 Street S.E. and a pedestrian detour will be put in place. A 

construction staging area will be set up on the eastern edge of Douglas Glen park & ride lot which will 

impact approximately 20 stalls. This work will not impact the operation of the intersection or access to 

the Park and Ride lot and adjacent businesses. 

Timeline  

Utility relocation work began the week of September 4, 2018 and is expected to be complete by the 

end of the month.  

 


